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41st session of the Universal Periodic Review

Review of Indonesia 


Intervention by H.E. Christopher Grima, Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Malta
 


Malta warmly welcomes the delegation of Indonesia and thanks it for the presentation of the national report. 

We would like to make the following recommendations:

1) Ensure the freedom of expression and media freedom by bringing all national legislation in line with international standards.
2) Consider abolishing the death penalty in all instances. 
3) Ensure full respect for freedom of religion or belief and freedom of expression without discrimination of any kind, in accordance with international human rights law.

We wish the delegation of Indonesia a successful review session.
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